 [image: image1.jpg]4 Permanent Mission
of Norway




STATEMENT
Universal Periodic Review of Hungary, 4 May 2016 
Statement by Ambassador Steffen Kongstad, Permanent Representative of Norway
Check against delivery

Mr. President, 

Norway welcomes the Hungarian delegation and commends Hungary`s dedication to the UPR process. 

Norway recommends that Hungary remove all administrative and legislative provisions that restrict the rights of Human Rights Defenders and ensure that civil society organizations can operate freely and without discrimination or undue restriction. Norway also recommends that Hungary take steps to ensure that civil society organizations freely can access and utilize funding, including from foreign sources. 

Norway acknowledges the efforts of the Hungarian government to combat hate speech and hate crime (including tightening the House Rules on hate speech by MPs and the introduction of specialised hate crime training for the police and the judiciary). Norway recommends Hungary to strengthen measures to combat hate speech and hate crime. 
Norway further recommends Hungary to continue the work to further social and economic integration of the Roma population, reduce direct and indirect school segregation of Roma children and actively promote Roma participation in society through education.

Finally, Norway recommends that the government take steps to ensure that detention of asylum-seekers is used only in exceptional cases, the procedure for detention is transparent and comprehensible, and that detainees have access to effective legal remedy.

Thank you
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